
Mar. 18, 1952 

MEMO TO: The Faculty 

FROM Ellwsorth Chunn
Acting Chairman, Departmentof Journalism 

You and your students are invited to the annual 
Journalism Day at 11 a.m. Thursday, Mar. 20, in Ed Landreth 
auditorium. The distinguished director of the University of 
Oklahoma Press, Mr. Savoie Lottinville, will speak on "The 
Profession That's Ahead of Its Culture." 

In addition, the Skiff award to the student who has con­
tributed most to the TCU student body during the year will 
be presented at that time. 

The appearance of Mr. Lottinville is sponsored by the 
TCU Lectures and Concerts Committee, the Journalism Depart­
ment, and the J. Willard Ridings Press Club. 

We hope that you will attend and that you can announce 
this to your classes. 


